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Happy New Year from our 
Outreach/Dual Enrollment team! 

 

We hope that you all had a great 
holiday season. 
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Outreach Information 
 

Early Welcome is upon us! This is a great opportunity to have senior 
students participate in the SCC New Student Orientation and register for 
their classes EARLY! 
  
What is the Early Welcome (AKA Priority Registration) Program? This 
exclusive program is offered only to graduating high school seniors who 
applied EARLY to Santiago Canyon College. Students who complete all 
of the Early Welcome steps will receive priority registration and Free 
Tuition through SCC's Promise Scholarship. 



Students who have applied to SCC are receiving email information with 
updated info on the next steps to ensure they participate in the 2022 
Early Welcome Program. 
  
We are scheduling college presentations and application workshops for 
the early spring. If you are interested in having a presentation/event at 
your site, please contact us 
at delcarpio_melany@sccollege.edu or tran_loann@sccollege.edu. 
We look forward to seeing your students at our future events! 
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Dual Enrollment Information 
 

More high school students are interested in taking dual enrollment classes. Do 
you want to learn more about the SCC Dual Enrollment Program so you can 
support your students? Join us for the Spring 2022 Virtual Dual Enrollment 
Orientation on Tuesday, January 18, at 6:00 pm – open to students, parents, high 
school counselors, and staff. See flyer below and click QR code to register! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
HEERF – We are excited to extend the Higher Education Emergency Relief Funding to 
our dual enrollment students who took Fall 2021 classes and are taking Spring 2022 
classes. We are in this together! If your dual enrollment students have questions about 
HEERF, please have them contact our office. 
  
Graduating Seniors attending SCC in Fall 2002? 
Students can take CNSL-106-08888 Inquiries to Higher Education Virtual Hybrid class. 
This is a 7-week Spring 2022 course to help them prepare for college, decide on a 
major/career, and work with a counselor to create an educational plan. AND they will 
receive $100 to use at the bookstore! 

 



Campus Updates 
 

High School Partners Conference is the new  
name for the High School Counselors  
Breakfast – this year's conference will be  
virtual via Zoom. 

 
Spring semester starts February 7th 
 
SCC has new, easier ways to 
search for classes 
 
We offer online, hybrid, and in-person 
classes. Registration is open. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

We offer campus tours to 
students, families, schools, etc. 
– 
 
You can email us 
at outreach@sccollege.edu to 
get it scheduled. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011XUVi9uV7GtvgNRmo23OW3YR8OkjZjtmZLAvb_DFsureK-erj4L3c_31ezH2BDG2XLveqpk7RB1wmbhbzEal0XrtYqas4l_lDnW4z1POzW9bca9Vhvx29LRLJ4vIe-gegp7SvfornTznjyZkIc1CJVMm8JeKfqSuKQcYB1DSuwsUi0LfRfCYgOCTK5GpIC98VYV3CjNDw-7r0uVdH1EUJrakGib3VSyB&c=Wxmj3Ktn8-NJSY4zMMSW7itzNpeoedN-W2FUmgrDmJ-aQMgXdtdc0g==&ch=gWiAZQC6yrqrapuuEfsqDHI_gjHzGSCbUAU1pTFpOlLCwZYjJbtrIw==
mailto:outreach@sccollege.edu


 

 

 

 

  

Important Dates 
 

 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
Holiday - Office Closed: 
January 17 

 
 SCC Application Fall 2022: 

Apply by March 2022 to be 
part of Early Welcome 

 
 FAFSA/Cal Dream Act 

Deadline: March 2 
 

 HS Partners Conference: 
February 11 

 
 Cash 4 College event on 

SCC Campus: February 24 
 

 

 

  

Follow us on Instagram at 
@OutreachForSCC 

 

  

 

 

  

Santiago Canyon College 

8045 E. Chapman Ave. 
Orange, CA 92869 

(714) 628-4808 

sccollege.edu/outreach 

sccollege.edu/dualenrollment 
 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011XUVi9uV7GtvgNRmo23OW3YR8OkjZjtmZLAvb_DFsureK-erj4L3c_31ezH2BDG2EY1AL3aB49dTCYRSayshW_DFmY9_-r1EJtAPbxzd2f-m8oARtKampNglqC410EQOOGxyzIerpUwAp7_4hF1GX-xczrlKSGYKFIqZFdv8wRE07178QXYxkg==&c=Wxmj3Ktn8-NJSY4zMMSW7itzNpeoedN-W2FUmgrDmJ-aQMgXdtdc0g==&ch=gWiAZQC6yrqrapuuEfsqDHI_gjHzGSCbUAU1pTFpOlLCwZYjJbtrIw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011XUVi9uV7GtvgNRmo23OW3YR8OkjZjtmZLAvb_DFsureK-erj4L3c_31ezH2BDG2RfxXaftS338gfrwUia3k-xDNK9QufTJYtuVYIuvTYXeC0Zchn4In0c17Ftnt80AbhOvDvygsNy6F4gJfVf2dVTNtQEENVKTq&c=Wxmj3Ktn8-NJSY4zMMSW7itzNpeoedN-W2FUmgrDmJ-aQMgXdtdc0g==&ch=gWiAZQC6yrqrapuuEfsqDHI_gjHzGSCbUAU1pTFpOlLCwZYjJbtrIw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011XUVi9uV7GtvgNRmo23OW3YR8OkjZjtmZLAvb_DFsureK-erj4L3c_31ezH2BDG2FiwWc_Sp8fXKly1VlPN-XZNVN4FcVKhd2jyoFfcULbh4vJ7v5DP0Es05zZgsIcwrKVxtSqTULd7sQp3Kw8VdH5AUlv0v-MpHfxqX_ntMo-o=&c=Wxmj3Ktn8-NJSY4zMMSW7itzNpeoedN-W2FUmgrDmJ-aQMgXdtdc0g==&ch=gWiAZQC6yrqrapuuEfsqDHI_gjHzGSCbUAU1pTFpOlLCwZYjJbtrIw==

